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TO: MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE
FROM: B. ROTH, DIRECTOR OF RECREATION SERVICES
NOTED: PATRICIA ELLIOTT-SPENCER, MBA, CPA, CMA

GENERAL MANAGER, COMMUNITY & CORPORATE SERVICES

C. LADD, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFIC o (/
RE: Lifeguards at Waterfront Beaches
DATE: August 11, 2016

As the summer starts to wind down our lifeguarding services will also end for the season.
Please note that as of Monday, August 22", there will no longer be lifeguards on duty at
Centennial Beach and Johnson’s Beach. |n addition the following facilities will remain
unsupervised —

Minet's Point Park
Tyndale Park Beach
Heritage Park Splash Pad
Wilkin’s Beach
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It is important that we communicate the importance of water safety to all residents to ensure
everyone continues to enjoy the City of Barrie’s excellent beaches and pools.

Be Water Smart “Stay Within Arm’s Reach” There is no substitute for parental supervision!
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